
To all our valued swimmers, parents and supporters

We are truly excited to be holding our second ever EVO club
championships. This year feels extra special due to the Covid-19
layoff and its accompanying uncertainty so it is a relief to get back
into some normal club and competition activity.

We have so far weathered the Covid storm and invite one and all to
take part, have some fun and set a baseline for the short course
season…all in a low (no) cost local meet hosted by your club.

So whilst members may not be as fit as one might expect at this time
of the year we hope this meet allows you the chance to blow away a
few cobwebs. This is especially useful now that a number of meets
such as the NZ secondary schools, NZ short course and our very own
EVO Winter Champs are back on again.

As an added bonus (for those who do discover some early season
form) Swimming NZ are allowing times from this meet to count as
qualifying times for the NZ short course events.

See you on the starting blocks (or behind them with stopwatch in
hand as the case may be).

Warmest regards
EVOLUTION AQUATICS TAURANGA BOARD


